

E Newsletter September 2012



Spring has come at last.

September is, I think, a really lovely month with all the wonderful flowers and shrubs in bloom. I found these two butterflies in the Jasmine vine the other day and they hung out there for some time. September also means term 3 is coming to a close in three weeks time.

Enjoy the wonderful days we are having.

Christmas Party: The bookings for tables have continued to come in and it would be appreciated if your class has booked that all the information requested on the form has been supplied. We found last year that the dietary requirements had not been notified and this can make it difficult for the Hotel staff. I have spoken with the office staff and it would really be helpful if those of you who have booked for this function could pay between now and the finish of Term 3, September 21st. We are really pleased with the response from you all. It is unfortunate that we will not be able to provide tables for all who are wanting to join us.

<u>Theatre Tickets:</u> The response to <u>Driving Miss Daisy</u> was excellent. Your tickets are now in the U3A Office to be either picked up or posted if you are unable to pick up your tickets. Let the office know if you need the post option.

South Pacific: We went to the promotional evening for this show last Monday and I am sure you will enjoy the wonderful production being supported by Opera Australia. Teddy Tahu Rhodes has a really beautiful and stirring voice. Lisa McCune looks lovely and has a strong, very pleasant voice. She makes a great Nellie Forbush. We have 50 tickets only for Jan 9th 2013, cost \$70.00, time 1:30pm The usual procedure applies when you book you will need to pay. These tickets will go quickly as the show is going very well in Sydney and getting rave reviews.

War Horse: There are still tickets available for this extraordinary production so make sure you do not miss out as we won't be getting any more tickets..

The Office number for the tickets is 3236 3055

Helen Dubois

Editor

3398 9668: email:hellsbells21@optusnet.com.au